
Dear 6th Grader, 
 
In place of worksheets for summer review, we have assigned some 
IXL assignments to complete for extra review and practice. The 
assignment(s) are not required, but are highly recommended. 
Assignments have been chosen to help your student prepare for the 
upcoming school year.  
 
Use your IXL.com login information. All assignments will be listed 
under the “From Your Teacher” tab that appears when a student first 
logs into IXL. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Evans & Mr. Pezzuto 
 
 

http://ixl.com

